
Construction in the interstate system will be significantly increased from years prior. This will impact people traveling on the 
interstate and businesses at interchanges that are under construction. A short formal presentation will begin at 4:30 p.m.
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OPEN HOUSE: Thurs, Apr. 9th, 4–6 p.m.  
Council Bluffs Interstate System Improvement Program Office

1751 Madison Avenue, Suite 750, Council Bluffs *Enter on the east side of the Mall, next to Dillard’s Clearance Store

For more information about the open house, visit www.CouncilBluffsInterstate.IowaDOT.gov 
Can’t make it to the meeting? Beginning April 9th, an online meeting can be accessed anytime by visiting the project 

website and clicking on the online meeting link on the homepage
Note: Federal and state laws prohibit employment and/or public accommodation discrimination on the basis of age, color, creed, disability, gender identity, national origin, pregnancy, race, religion, sex, 

sexual orientation, or veteran’s status. If you believe you have been discriminated against, please contact the Iowa Civil Rights Commission at 800-457-4416 or Iowa Department of Transportation’s 

affirmative action officer at 800-262-0003. If you need accommodations because of a disability to access the Iowa Department of Transportation’s services, contact Scott Suhr, District Transportation Planner, 

at 712-326-3712.


